
   nishkamprimaryschool 
                                                 wolverhampton 

 25th September 2019 

  

Dear Parent/Carer, 

  

We are delighted to confirm that our monthly Sikhi classes will resume as of next Friday 4th October.  This club 

will be aimed at all year groups with an open invitation for parents/carers to join.  For Reception children we do 

ask that a parent/carer accompanies their child to this class, please note the child would need to be collected at 

3.30pm and then walked around to the front of the school where other parents will be waiting.  Doors for parents 

will open around 3.40pm finishing at 5.00pm.   

 

This class will be run by Sukirat Singh and Kulwant Singh who run monthly Sikhi classes in local Gurdwara Sahibs 

around Wolverhampton.  The focus of the programme will be the following core elements of: 

      ·         The Guru’s names 

·         Panj Pyare 

·         Chaar Sahibzaade 

·         Mool Mantar 

·         Deh Shiva Shabad 

·         Other often repeated bani’s, Dohra’s and Saloks 

·         Symbols (Nishan Sahib, Khanda, Ik Oankar etc) 

·         Popular Sakhis 

·         Topical subjects on and around dates such as Holla Mohalla, Vasaikhi, Gurpurbs, Guru Arjan Dev Ji’s 

shaheedi 

These sessions will be child focused and interactive.  We strongly advise parent/carers to be involved in this class 

and attend the sessions to ensure the learning can continue at home.  If you are unable to attend, please collect 

your child at 5.00pm from the rear of the school, entrance via Cherry Street.  The class will generally take place 

on the first Friday of each month, however for this term there have been some changes please take note of the 

following: 

➢ Friday 4th October 

➢ Friday 13th December  

Please note there will be no class in November.   

 

If you do wish to be part of this programme please ensure your slip is returned by Wednesday 2nd October, 

please note if your child is in an after-school club they will automatically miss that club and join this one.  On these 

dates the Panjabi class will be cancelled with all children joining in the Sikhi class, unless parents opt out.  Please do 

contact the office on 01902 537 970, option 2 if you wish to discuss this.  Please complete the slip below if you 

wish to take part in this fantastic learning journey. 

  

Yours sincerely 

Mr H Dhanjal 

Head Teacher 

  

Monthly Sikhi Class 

Child’s name):……..……………………………………………….…………………  Class: ……………………….  

Please tick the relevant box: 

My child will be collected at 3.30pm and together with a parent/carer we will attend the session.  

I will be unable to attend but would like my child to be part of this program, my child will be collected at 

5.00pm. (Except for reception children) 

 

Name of parent/carer:  …………………………….……………………………  

Relationship to child: …………………………………………………………. 


